
Development and Infrastructure Services Department 

October 28, 2013 

Suzanne Sbields 
Director and Chief Engineer 
Pima County Regional Flood Control District 
97 East Congress, 3rd Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 

Subject: Town of Oro Valley Representative 

Dear Ms. Shields : 

RECEIVED 

NOV 0 4 2013 

RFCD 

The Town of Oro Valley is pleased to announce that Mr. Mike Todnem, P.E. is the Town's new 
Storm water Engineer. This letter is to inform you that as the Town's Stormwater Engineer, be 
will be our representative on the Pima County Regional Flood Control District Advisory 
Committee and Mr. Phil Trenary, will act as hi s alternate. 

If you have questions regarding this appointment please do not hesitate to call. 
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c: Paul Keesler, P.E. , Development and Infrastructure Services, Director 
Aimee Ramsey, Development and Infrastructure Services, Assistant D irector 
Phil Trenary, Development and Infrastructure Services, Operations Division Manager 
Mike Todnem, P.E., Development and lnfl-astructure Services, Stormwater Engineer 

Planning Permitting Inspection & Compliance Engineering Operations Transit 
(520) 229-4832 (520) 229-4815 (520) 229-4815 (520) 229-4894 (520) 229-5070 (520) 229-4990 

Caring for our heritage, our community, our future. 
1 1000 N. La Canada Drive· Oro Valley, Arizona 85737 

fax: (520) 742-1022 • www.orovalleyaz.gov 


